
    

 

    
“LINCOLN PRIDE” 

 

Minutes: June 9, 2022 

 
Meeting Time: 9:30 AM to 10:08 AM 

Welcome & Flag Salute  

 

Secretary’s Report – Sabah Bajwa 

• Approval of Minutes 

 

President’s Report – Tiffani DeLorenzo 

• ABE Award—awarded to members of the graduating class who have shown above and beyond 

efforts for PTO initiatives. Recipients are: 
▪ Gina O’Rourke 

▪ Carrie Carpenter 

▪ Jenn Duca 

• 5th Grade Families - We’ll Miss You!-- Shared speech of appreciation for 5th grade families –

thanked their efforts and dedication through the years 
• Theme Day and 2022-2023 Theme---Wonderfully coordinated efforts and overall execution. 

Next year’s theme—Better Together 
• PTO Summer Communication—emails will come out in August for sign ups involving the new 

school years committees, events, etc 
• Eisenhower Spirit and Gym Wear—Link to be sent out next week; beginning of year will be ok 

to wear blue shirts and black shorts until gym wear arrives 
 

First Vice President’s Report– Erin Rand 

• 5th Grade Activities Update - Marsha Romero & Jenn Duca—Spring Lake Day camp trip went 

well, Lion King musical wonderfully performed –thanks to chairs for all efforts. District Wide 

Spring Lake YMCA day –children should bring Eisenhower towels and t shirts with their 

names. Memory book breakfast on 6/17 at Lincoln in the am. 5th grade farewell and clap out 

on last day of school.  

• Class of 2023 - 5th Grade Chairs Meeting—Chairs have been announced; transition meeting 

TBD 

• 2022-2023 Directory Cover Contest—Happening now; 4th graders can submit their designs by 

6/15. Winner will be announced at 5th grade farewell for front and back cover 

• 2022-2023 Open Chair Positions—a double sided sheet has been created to review open chair 

positions with detailed descriptions of the role 

 

Second Vice President’s Report – Tricia Galasso  

• School Supplies, last day to order 6/30---order and have them sent right to your home instead 

hassling through the stores 

• Dad’s Night 6/15 ; event to be hosted outside on Lincoln grounds—starts at 7 pm; arrive early 

o tickets on sale until 6/12 online---can be purchased at door 

o Shirts will be delivered that week—emails to come out soon with details 

• Pizza Love Monday June 20—please support and mention Lincoln School at time of ordering 

 
 

 

 

 

Lincoln PTO 
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2nd Vice-President 
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2nd Vice-President 

 

Terry Burger 

3rd Vice-President 

 

Lois Salisbury 

Secretary 

 

Nancy Kim 
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Mary Beth Perry 
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Chris Dougherty 

Co-Treasurer 

 

Corinn Scher 

Past President 



• Waldwick Gardens was a success 

• Scrip gift cards will distributed by Monday    

 

 Treasurer’s Report – Eric Powers 

• Budget Update—on task with our years financials  

• Please submit all 2021-2022 expenses by end of June 

 

Co-Coordinator’s Report – Carrie Carpenter 

• Volunteers needed! Even 1-2 hours a month can be a huge help. 

• 6/11  Shop closes for the year  

• Each School received $5,700 from sales 

• Two Coordinators needed for Lincoln 22-23 
 

Principal’s Report – Mr. Lee 

 Better together is a great theme to start the new school year. Thank you to Mrs. DeLorenzo 

for helping us bring back our routines and normalcy as the year went on. Thank you to executive 

board for time and energy. Thank you to 5th grade families –families of decades of tenure with 

Lincoln; we would love to see you as time goes on—stop by and say hello! Thank you to theme day 

chairs for such an amazing day—phenomenal efforts all around. Looking forward to end of year 

activities along with a fresh start to the next year. 

Class placement will be done and announced in August. Teacher placements will be shared as well. 

Updates will come out over the summer. Thank you, once again, for trusting us with your children! 

 

Third Vice President’s Report – Ms. Wiebe –no report provided during this meeting 

 

 

New Business  

 

Next Meeting – September 2022!!                          

 

Classroom Book Winner: 1N and 4R 

 

Have a Wonderful Summer!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


